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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Happy New Year! 

I hope that all of our families had a fantastic 

Christmas and New Year period. It has been brilliant 

to have the children back in school raring to go and 

clearly enjoying their new topics in school. They have 

come back refreshed and showing really positive 

attitudes towards their 

learning all week.  

Our School Value this term is 

‘Resilience’ and our 

character Rana Resilience 

will guide the children through the term . We will 

continue to award our weekly bookmarks in each 

class for the children displaying the qualities of 

resilience and we have an exciting whole school day 

planned that will help develop the children’s 

resilience more news on this as the term goes on!  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 15th January 

Netball Talent Day Skegness Grammar School* 

Family Learning Drop in session 2.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd January  

Family Learning Starts (pm) 

Tuesday 28th January 

Y3/4 Dodgeball at QEGS Horncastle* 

Wednesday 29th January 

Year 1 Parents’ Lunch* 

Tuesday 4th February 

Netball Skegness Grammar School* 

Friday 7th February 

Whole School Resilience Day* 

Wednesday 12th February 

Year 5 Parents’ Lunch* 

New Age Curling Skegness 

Grammar School* 

Thursday 13th February  

Year 3 Class Assembly 

End of Term 3 

Monday 24th February 

Start of Term 4 

Spring Term Topics 

Reception: Feasts and Festivals 

Year 1 and Year 2: Muck, Mess and Mixtures  

Year 3 and Year 4: Bottoms, Burps and Bile!  

Year 5 and Year 6: Stargazers 

TT Rockstars Winners 

It was super to see lots of the 

children taking part in our 

Times Table Rockstar Challenge over the holidays the 

winner and runner up in each class were as follows: 

Year 2: Winner: Oscar Runner up: Hannah 

Year 3: Winner: Jake Runner up: Kayden 

Year 4 : Winner: Alfie G Runner up: Ellie  

Year 5 : Winner: Shannon Runner up: Aaliyah 

Year 6 : Winner: Annalise Runner up: Jasmine 

 

Well done to Oscar the overall school winner with 

177 games completed!  
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Applying for a place in 

Reception 

Children born between 1 

September 2015 and 31 August 

2016 are due to start Reception 

in September 2020. The window for applying for a 

place in Reception opened on 14th November. 

Parents should have received information from 

Lincolnshire County Council about this. If your child is 

4 between September 2020 and August 2021 then 

you need to apply for a place!  

If you would like to come for a visit or know anybody 

who does then just make an appointment at the 

school office.  

 Achievement Award Values Award: Resilience 

Reception  Joshua: always working hard to make his blending 

fluent.  

Theo: showing resilience in his classroom management 

and tidying skills.  

Year 1 Rio U: hard work and determination in every    

lesson.  

Maddie: always trying in Maths and Phonics showing she 

is always resilient.  

Year 2 Hannah: thoughtful contributions in our Personal 

Development lesson about friendship.  

Charley: being resilient when completing column addition 

and subtraction questions.  

Year 3 Kye: enthusiasm when learning about features of 

explanation texts.  

Gabriel: for showing resilience and always continuing to 

work hard.  

Year 4 Miley-Ray: excellent effort during reading lessons.  Jake: showing great resilience during our music lesson.  

Year 5 Curtis: fantastic debating skills in English this 

week.  

Lacey A: working hard in Maths; being resilient to show 

her calculations in a range of ways. 

Year 6 Sofia: brilliant language choices in her debate 

planning.. 

Maddy: being resilient when building her confidence in 

sharing her ideas.  

Pupil Premium Funding 

The Pupil Premium is a sum of money given to schools each year by the Government 

to improve the attainment of children who are eligible for Free School Meals. The 

school uses this money to ensure that children receive extra support and access to 

resources should they need it. The school reports each year on its website how the 

Pupil Premium Grant is spent.  

By checking to see if your child is eligible for the funding you are really helping the 

school to fund extra support, trips, visits and experiences for our children. It also means your child may be 

eligible for Free School Meals when they enter Year 3. You only have to set up an account once then you can login 

again. The web portal is found here: https://lcc.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/parentportal/  or use the QR code above.  

Family Learning 

Our next set of Family Learning sessions start on 

Wednesday 22nd January in the afternoon. This time 

it our theme is ‘Fun with Numbers’ We will send 

more information out next week with a leaflet. If you 

are interested there will be a session to come in on 

Wednesday 15th January.  

Parent Survey 

Your child will have brought home a Parent Survey 

tonight. Please take sometime to give us your views. 

Completed surveys can be posted in the box at the 

School Office.  

https://lcc.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/parentportal/

